
																																																	 	
	
	
A2	Friendship	Convention	2025-New	Communal	Hospitality	Room	Option!	
	
This	year,	we	will	be	offering	an	additional	option	for	Clubs	to	participate.	
	
The	previous	option	for	Clubs	to	purchase	individual	Hospitality	rooms	will	still	be	
available.	
	
The	Communal	Hospitality	Room	will	be	available	both	Friday	and	Saturday	night	
and	will	be	held	adjacent	to	the	large	Convention	Room.	This	space	will	be	available	
to	any	club	with	wishes	to	participate.	
	
The	space	will	increase	accessibility	for	all,	shared	fellowship,	an	open	format,	and	
reduced	congestion	in	the	hallways.	This	option	will	also	reduce	the	financial	
burden	for	clubs	to	participate.		
	
Each	Club	will	be	provided	with	a	table.	Your	club	will	be	responsible	to	provide	and			
serve,	your	food,	beverages;	both	alcoholic	and	non-alcoholic.	Be	sure	to	bring	any	
other	equipment	you	may	need:	serving	items,	cups,	ice,	crock-pots,	and	extension	
cords.	You	can	get	creative	with	a	Club	Theme!	If	you	attended	the	MDA	last	year	
you	will	recall	how	the	hospitality	room	was	set	up.		
	
The	only	additional	cost	to	the	clubs;	will	be	contribute	to	the	One	time	fee	for	a	
Special	Occasional	Permit	($50)	that	will	cover	all	the	clubs	in	the	space.		
	
Please	note	that	you	cannot	take	alcoholic	beverages	out	of	this	shared	space.	
	
If	your	club	would	like	to	participate,	please	reach	out	to:		
	
Chair	Lion	Fred	Arbour	
Or	
	Secretary	Lion	Louise	Agnew	
	
A2	Friendship	Convention	Planning	Committee	


